Alison Banks

From: Julie Riggleman <jullovessharks@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 10:14 PM

To: Alison Banks

Subject: Blue Ridge Drive

Hi Ms. Banks,

| wanted to write you in concern to the possible Air BnB rentais on Blue Ridge drive. | am not in favor of having these 2
houses in my neighborhood. | have used Air BnB on vacation and had from the good to horrible. 1 will not rent from
them again because of this. The areas these 2 houses are at can be difficult at times because of cars and shrubs to

see. This will also increase traffic accidents.

| just saw a news report for Nashville about the issues they are having with Air BnB's. It is turning nice neighborhoods
into a revolving door of people that are all walks of life. More theft has occurred because of this as well as more
vandalism,

I would prefer to keep this out of the neighborhood t live in.

Please do not approve.

Thanks
Julie




